
 

 

             20 August 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We are pleased to announce that face to face learning will resume at all North Shore campuses from 

tomorrow, 21st August 2021, Saturday (Week 7). 
 

North Shore will be operating within the parameters and restrictions stipulated by the Queensland 

government. This includes: 
 

 Face masks are to be worn by everyone attending North Shore aged 12 years and older. This 

requirement is aged based and not class level based. 

 Face masks are only to be removed for drinking and eating. Drinking and eating can only be 

undertaken when sitting down.  

 Face masks are highly encouraged for students who are under 12 years of age. 

 North Shore retains the right to request students who are not conforming with these requirements 

to leave. 

 Teachers and staff are highly encouraged to be vaccinated. 

 Social distancing applies as far as reasonably practicable, including current drop-off/pick-up 

procedures at all Campuses will be maintained.  

 All attendees of a North Shore campus, including students who possess a smart phone, are to 

sign-in using the Queensland Government Check In Application. North Shore maintains roll 

books for all classes, which can be used for contact tracing, if required.  

 Students, teachers and staff are not to attend North Shore if:  

o You or someone in your household are feeling unwell in ANY way, including a sore 

throat, mild cough or runny nose; 

o You have been in contact with someone with a confirmed case of COVID-19 or with a 

suspected case of COVID-19; 

o You have travelled to a known hotspot in the last 14 days or if you have been in contact 

with someone who has travelled to a known hotspot; 

o You have been tested for COVID-19 and are awaiting results, or if someone in your 

household is waiting for a test result; and 

o You have been directed by Queensland Health to self-quarantine, or if someone from 

your household has been directed by Queensland Health to self-quarantine. 

 

Notably, these are the same requirements which currently applies to schools. The details of these 

requirements can be found on the Queensland government website - 

https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/public-

health-directions/restrictions-impacted-areas. 
 

North Shore thanks all parents, guardians and students for their patient and ongoing support.  Any 

student who are unable to attend lesson, please contact your Campus manager to arrange collection of 

materials.  

 
North Shore Coaching College 

 

  Face to Face lesson resumes at all campuses 

https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/public-health-directions/restrictions-impacted-areas
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/public-health-directions/restrictions-impacted-areas

